
 
 

Sincere Thanks to TIF 
 

I am grateful to present my research paper at the presƟgious ISPRS Technical Commission IV 
Symposium 2024, held in Fremantle, Perth, Australia, from October 22 to 25, 2024. The 
symposium gathered experƟse and renowned researchers across the globe to exhibit their 
research in Sensor fusion, Remote sensing, ArƟficial Intelligence and Machine learning in 
Geo-spaƟal science. 
I sincerely thank the "ISPRS TIF Grants commiƩee" for their generous financial support. 
Engaging with the global scienƟfic community at this event has been an incredibly enriching 
experience. It provided a plaƞorm to exchange insights from my work and gain knowledge 
from the innovaƟve research presented by my peers. 
This symposium has been a significant milestone in my academic journey, and I look forward 
to future opportuniƟes to engage with the ISPRS organizaƟon. 
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